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Prior to every term there is a period of staggered registration for different subsets of students. Those 
subsets are assigned different dates and time for when they can begin to register for the next term. 
(Contact Enrollment Services or Admissions and Records for how those groups are determined.) 

1. From the MyShasta homepage, select the Student Planning tile. On the next page, select the Go 
to Plan & Schedule link. 

 

 

2. Click on the ‘+’ next to the term to add another term. 
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3. Select the next term from the drop-down. 

 

4. After selecting and adding the new term, you will be able to see your registration date and time. 

 

5. If you don’t see that message: 
a. You are too early. Dates and times may not have been assigned yet. 
b. You were not assigned a date and time. Contact Admissions and Records to have one 

assigned to you. 
c. Your date and time has already passed and you are free to register whenever you 

choose. 
 


